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NBPLS partnered with the Village historique acadien – a living museum portraying the daily lives 

of the Acadians from 1770 to 1949 – to offer free passes to the site during the Semaine 

provinciale de la fierté française (March 19-25). More than 4,000 people checked out a pass 

during the week-long promotion, and over 800 people signed up for a library card in order to 

get a pass. The passes are redeemable at the Village for one visit on any day between June 11 

and September 30, 2017. The promotion was an expansion of a partnership between NBPLS 

and the Kings Landing Historical Settlement that began two years ago. 

 

 

 


